AH Committee

From: Ben Walin <bwalin@ccim.net>

Sent: Monday, September 21, 2020 3:04 PM

To: AH Committee

Subject: In Support of Affordable Housing for owner occupants in Olowalu.

Please dont delay any more housing request. Make something positive happen.
Aloha.

Ben Walin R(B) CCIM

Commercial Properties of Maui LLC

444 Hana Hwy Unit C

Kahului Maui HI 96779

O 808-244-2200

C 808-250-7687

www.mauibiz.com

bwalin@ccim.net




